Minutes - December 27, 2019

Re: Resignation of Shane Bowan and Sharon Anglemyer

Meeting called to order by Mayor Linda Waite

Present: Mayor Linda Waite, Councilmembers: Joyce Link, Chris Mead, and Paul
Umble

Resignations were received from City Maintenance Supervisor, Shane Bowman,
effective December 31, 2019; and City Clerk, Sharon Anglemyer, effective January
9, 2020.

Discussion included:

Have Sharon put an ad in the Great Bend Tribune stating- “Part time
maintenance supervisor for the city of Pawnee Rock. Please send resume
to City of Pawnee Rock, P. O. Box 218, Pawnee Rock, KS 67567-0218.”

Shane presented a contract in letter form, that stated he would continue
until January 13, 2020, to help the city out, but only under contract. (see
attached). Contract stated he would work from January 1, 2020 to January
13, 2020 as contract labor for $60.00 per day and $5.00 per phone call. He
would turn in keys and phone at the January 13, 2020 meeting. Two
council members felt the daily amount was too much.

Council member Chris Mead said she had contacted City of Larned Utilities
to supply a certified person to cover the position until such time that a new
person could be hired. When asked what the cost would be, she did not
have that information.

Joyce made the motion to adjourn, Paul seconded the motion, carried 3/0.

Continued conversation prompted the Mayor, due to open meeting regulations,
to ask for a negation of the adjournment and reconvene the meeting.



